
    HAWARDEN INSTITUTE  

REPORT OF THE TRUSTEES 

For the year ending 30th  September 2018  

The Trustees reported that the Institute continues to be run by the Council of 
Management  for the benefit of the people of Hawarden in accordance with 

the Epitome which is published as a Preface to the Constitute of the Institute.  

27th November 2018                                               E.P.Temple. 
                                                                              
                                                                              Hon.Secretary






